School of economics academic staff and CPP students attend AERC research workshop

The African Economic Research Consortium (AERC) Biannual Research Workshop took place
in Arusha, Tanzania, May 31-June 4, 2015. The Collaborative PhD Program (CPP) students
presented their proposals in various thematic areas. Academic staff has also taken advantage of
the research opportunities offered by AERC and presented research proposals.

The workshop provides opportunity to PhD students and other researchers to get input from
resource persons in various areas of research. This helps to improve quality of PhD theses and
research. Researchers are also able to network with other researchers inside and outside Africa.





